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Update 

• The school admissions team have received 

5029 on-time applications for a reception 

place 

• 4331 were received from Barnet residents 

and 698 from our of borough residents. 

• This is an increase from last years total of 

4812 (4177 from Barnet residents and 635 

out of borough) 

• 8 children who applied on-time remain 

unplaced. 

• 92% of applicants received an offer from 

one of  their first three school preferences. 

• 97% of applicants applied online. 


